

One Chestnut Place ■ 10 Chestnut St. ■ Worcester, MA 01608 ■ 1-508-799-2100 ■ fallonhealth.org

March 6, 2017

Ms. Maureen Binienda Worcester Public Schools 20 Irving Street Worcester, MA 01609

Dear Ms. Birnenda:

Thank you for reaching out to us to support the Worcester Public School's SAT College Admission Testing for Seniors.

We would be honored to be support your students. Enclosed is a check for \$10,000.

As you know, the health of the community and its residents is important to us. We look for opportunities where we can support organizations in our service area, like the Worcester Public Schools, that want to improve their community's health and well-being.

Good luck with your event. We wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Kimberly M. Salmon

Director, Community Relations

Fallon Health

www.fallonhealth.org/community

Enclosure: check

Grut Joia Consilve) - worte lotter of Marks